
  

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

TO:  Community and Economic Development Committee (CEDC) 

   

FROM:  Matt Rehbein, Economic Development Specialist  

DATE:  January 23, 2015 

RE:  The Neighborhood Grants Program – Allocation Levels 

 

 
The Guidelines and approval process for the Neighborhood Grant Program (TNGP), as summarized in the 
July 14, 2014 Memo (Attached) was approved by Council on August 6, 2014.   
 
In light of the discussion and reduction of the amount awarded for the Historic Central Neighborhood 
application, Staff is looking for discussion and direction with regard to the grant allocation levels for 
future Neighborhood Grants. 

M E M O R A N D U M 

 
“. . . meeting community needs. . . enhancing quality of life.”  


